
Memo 
 To: Munster Town Council 

 From: Lt. Dan Broelmann 

 Date: September 1st, 2022  

 Re: Squad Car Purchasing 

 

I am requesting the Munster Town Council authorize the purchasing process for four 
(4) Ford Interceptor AWD vehicles to be used for the patrol division and code enforcement of 
the Munster Police department.  I will be using the statewide QPA program and will go 
through Bloomington Ford once again. Once I get all the quotes and trade in values for the 
four (4) vehicles we are replacing, I will let the council know the specific costs and the lease 
purchase payments for all of the cars and equipment.   

 

 

Recommendation 

By motion and voice vote, authorize the Police Department to open the purchasing process for new 
police vehicles. 

 


